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49th Annual Summer Workshop Performance Information 

Dress Rehearsal – Thursday, August 5th  
  

                                                                                                          Arrival Time: 4:00pm 

Level VII                                              On Stage Time: 
     Mr. Tanabe                       Character – 4:30pm-6:00pm 
     Mrs. Hirsch                      Production – 6:40pm-7:00pm 
     Mrs. Murphy            MTD – 7:20pm-7:40pm 

 
*As always, we will try our best to keep everything running on schedule. We apologize if rehearsals run over or under time. 

 
Dancers must arrive 30 minutes before their On-Stage Time listed above to dress rehearsal 
Dress rehearsals are MANDATORY to perform and are held at the Woodstock Opera House 

Drop off & Pick Up 

Dancers are to arrive at 1:30pm at the Woodstock Opera House, 121 West Van Buren Street on the square in 

Woodstock. Dancers will enter and leave through the Calhoun Street, Backstage Door.  All dancers must wear a 

mask.  After the performance, dancers will be released at the stage door. 
 

Hair, Makeup & Costumes 

Dancers will need to come to the theater dressed in their clean class uniform with their hair in a bun and make-up 

done.  The studio will provide minimum costuming and props.  Dancers should bring their shoes and character skirts. 
 

Health & Safety 

We will be following all JSSB COVID-19 Guidelines & Protocols. 
 

49th Annual Summer Workshop Performance will be held  
Friday, August 6th at 7:00pm 

ALL DANCERS must be at the theater by 6:00pm on Friday, August 6th   
 

Both the performance and the dress rehearsal will be held at 
The Woodstock Opera House 

 

Tickets will be available through the Woodstock Opera House. You can purchase tickets in person, by 
calling (815)338-5300, or ordering online at www.woodstockoperahouse.com. 

 

August 2nd – August 4th will be the last days of regular classes. 
There will be NO regular classes on Friday, August 6th.  

Judith Svalander School of Ballet 


